
It’s that time of year again… 
 

Time for Nitzan’s ICE-
CREAM SOCIAL 

 

Please join us on Monday, June 6 from 4-6 for an  
Ice-Cream Sundae Party. 

 

We will be meeting on Nitzan’s playground.  What a fun way 
to celebrate the end of the school year and the start of 

Summer Fun Camp!! 
 

Hope to see all my friends there.  Parents and siblings 
welcome. 

 

RSVP to Morah Amy by Friday, June 3 
 

(Rain location - Beth El’s Social Hall…but let’s hope not) 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Thank you to ShopRite for donating the ice-cream! 


